
DEAR COMMITTEE, 
 
PLEASE VOTE NO ON HB 2894. 
 

It would permit cities to allow available infill land to sit idle while allowing developers to bring in whatever land they 

want or already own.  Oregon has in place a tried and tested process to allow UGB expansion.  This bill not only 

undermines this process, but destroys its very purpose.  Anyone committed to intelligent growth should vote no on 

HB2894. 
 
This is a terrible idea. And it seems it hasn't been thought through. 
 
I am not against growth. I only want SMART growth. 
 
THINK ABOUT IT. 
This is not the way forward. 
 
Pamela Burry 
 
Oregon Resident. 
97870 
 


